
 

   

 

                               06.12.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
     
     I am happy to report that our operations continue to run smoothly. Our energy and water 
supplies remain stable, providing the foundation for uninterrupted production. All equipment 
is performing at optimal levels, and we have encountered no issues that would affect our ability 
to meet your needs. The entire team at Centravis is fully engaged, motivated, and prepared to 
handle any challenges that may arise, ensuring that we remain a reliable partner in your supply 
chain. 
  
    Beyond these stable conditions, we are dedicating time and resources to refining our internal 
processes. Our goal is to continually enhance quality and efficiency, so that we can deliver even 
greater value to you. Whether through fine-tuning our manufacturing approaches or exploring 
opportunities for technological advancement, we remain focused on innovation and excellence. 
  
     Thank you for your ongoing trust and support. We look forward to maintaining this positive 
momentum, working together to achieve our shared ambitions, and building an even stronger 
future. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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